SENOIA POLICE DEPARTMENT
MEMORANDUM

To: Harold Simmons
City Manager

From; Chief J. E. Edens

Date: August 12, 2021

Reference: DDA Car Show Plan

I have met with the DDA in reference to the Car Show planned for September 25,
2021. The outer closure is basically the same as 2019 and I have attached a map of
the closure. Basically, the Police Department will facilitate the outer closure by
‘setting the barricades and the DDA Volunteers will be responsible for everything
within the City approved outer closure. As usual they have plans in place for
merchant parking as well as any affected residents. Safety Signal will be used by
the DDA for the barricades and detour signs.

The plan will be for Safety Signal to drop all barricades on Friday at the designated
locations and Public Works will have a list of needed barrels for use by the DDA
within the closure. The Police Department nightshift personnel will monitor the
downtown area throughout the night and with Council approval they will close the
outer perimeter at an undetermined time once all vehicles are gone from the area in
an effort to keep other vehicles coming in and parking within the event closure. At
5:30 am officers will identify and vehicles that may need to be moved to get the
arca clear for event set up. As previously stated, the DDA does have a plan in place
for merchant parking for that Saturday morning.



